

January 31, 2022

Dear Providence Academy Families,

It is hard to believe we are more than halfway through this second Covid year, during which PA has continued to serve students in person, in school, every day. Each student is created uniquely in the image and likeness of God, and our passion and vocation is to give each the best possible daily experience. We are ever grateful for that opportunity, which brings joy to us as well as to the kids. And we are grateful to you, for your faith, trust, and courage in challenging times. Together, we are accomplishing something unusual and very special.

Preparations for next year are now fully underway. As a step toward this, the Board of Directors met today and set tuitions for 2022-2023. They are as follows:

\$12,535
\$12,535
\$14,975
\$16,155
\$16,725
\$18,995

As inflationary pressures are higher than at any time in the past forty years, the Board decided not to exceed the Consumer Price Index for next year.

We so appreciate having *your* family as part of *the Providence Academy* family, and look forward to continuing and growing that relationship next year.

Blessings,

Robert P. Cummins Chairman of the Board Todd R. Flanders Headmaster